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Refer: Page Hg /C please.

This is a copy of letter from the Tehsildar, Little
Andaman, addressed to Dr. Pronob Kumar Sircar, Research

Investigator, AAJVS, Dugong Creek informing that

“Hon’ble Justice Miss Nadira Patherya of Calcutta High Court at
Port Blair will be visiting Hut bay on 17" September 2011 on
Official duty by Sea Plane which is expected to arrive at Ht Bay
by 13:00 hrs. In this context, it is kindly requested you to make

necessary arrangement for her visit to “Dugong Creek”

It is submitted here that Dugong Creek is a tribal reserve
area and not a tourist'spot for entertainment of the Judicial body.
The Tehsildar’s who are posted at Little Andaman has time and
again been directing AAJVS Officials for accompanying the
dignitaries to visit Dugong Creek which has nothjng' to do for
them. The tribal has been settled by the A&N Administration in
remote and far flung areas to preserve their sanctity, culture and
tradition. These types of visit are unwarranted and interference

into their life.

AAJVS has posted two Officials at Dugong Creek and
there presence in the settlement is mandatory. During the visit of
ES to Dugong Creek, Dr. Sircar informed that his services were
utilized by the Tehsildar in Littlee Andaman for various other
purposes including census and election at R.K. Pur and V.K.Pur,

liaison duty with District and Sessions Judge, CIM’s etc.

In the light of the above paras, it is proposed that we may
take up the matter with A&N Administration (Protocol), District
Administration and the Registrar of High Court to desist such
practices of sending VIPs / VVIPs to primitive tribal areas.

Submitted please.

N

Iy




